
NOTICE 

LEAP Academy University Charter School 
130 North Broadway 

Camden, NJ 08102 

  
Due to the restrictions on public gatherings and in compliance with social distance guidelines 
set forth by the Governor Phil Murphy, the June 25th, 2020 Board of Trustees meeting will be 

held using a virtual meeting platform.  Meeting will begin promptly at 5:00 p.m. 
  

Access to the meeting will be provided by emailing Wanda Garcia, Board Liaison 
at wandag@camden.rutgers.edu . 
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